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September 4, 2018

City of Manitowoc

Attn: Amber Noworatzky
910 Jay Street
Manitowoc, WI 54220

Re: Letter dated August 24, 2018
Dear Ms. Noworatzky:

Recently we received notice that the Public Safety Committee received a request to remove the
“2-Hour Parking” signs in the 1100 block of South 9" Street on the east and west side of the
street to allow for unlimited parking.

Due to the fact that approximately one hundred people are employed by Lakeside Foods at this
location and having four approaches into the parking lot, we are concerned with visibility
entering and exiting the parking lot. We request that there be no parking between driveways on
the east side of the road. This will ensure our employees’ safety.

Sincerely,

L-l

Denise Kitzerow
CFO & Sr. VP Administration
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